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I urge you to support HB 2585 and end automatic voter registration through Oregon 

Department of Motor Vehicles.  Nearly 1 million ballots were not returned in the 2022 

General Election.  Save the cost associated with printing unused and unwanted 

ballots.  Not to mention the potential for misuse of those ballots.  Please support this 

bill. 


